09060-90

November 25, 1963

Mr. Richard R. Calvin 5488 Claremont Oakland, California

Dear Mr. Calvin:

JOHN F

I have received your telegram of November 24th regarding the assassination of President Kennedy and can understand the concern prompting your communicating with me.

Although the primary responsibility for the safety of the President and his family is the duty of the Secret Service, the FBI has made all of its facilities available to that agency and the local authorities. You may be assured this Bureau is continuing to make every effort to completely resolve the entire matter.

Sincerely yours.

S. Edgar Hoover

MAILED S NOV 2 6 1963 COMM-FBI

John Edvar Hoover Director



NOTE: Correspondent cannot be identified in Bufiles.

JH:1ch (3)